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(Letter to Dr. Cushing) May 22nd, 1911.
(tyvewritten) 13, NORHAM GARDENS,
OXFORD

Dear Cushing,

I have not heard what you got at the Amsterdam sale, but I have had a
wire from Muller that the family has withdrawn the VESAL letter, which is too bad.
1 secured the LAENNEC letter, and the 1492 EDITIO PRIKCEPS of Mundinus.

I bid on a nice ALBUE AMICORUM, 1623, for you; I hope you may get it
They notify me that I have got a similar one at the same price. I do hope you
got the EALLER letters. 1 have sent for your list - Do get away for a rest - Take
an airplsne trip. Love to the darlings.

Sincerely yours,
Wl OSLER




